
Office of the Dean 
A102 Chown Bldg.  
753 McDermot Ave. 
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Canada R3E 0W3  
Ph: 204-789-3485

DATE: October 10, 2023 

TO: Max Rady College of Medicine Executive Council   

FROM: Dr. Peter Nickerson, Dean and Chair of the Max Rady College of Medicine Executive Council 

SUBJECT: Max Rady College of Medicine Executive Council E-Meeting Results: Amendment to the 
Indigenous course academic requirement for admissions to the Undergraduate Medical 
Education Program. 

An e-meeting was held commencing October 10, 2023 to initiate approval from the Max Rady College of 
Medicine Executive Council to amend the Indigenous course academic requirement for admissions to the 
Undergraduate Medical Education Program. 

It was moved (S. Goulet) and seconded (J. Butler) that the Indigenous course academic requirement for 
admissions, as revised, be approved as presented and forwarded to the Senate Committee on Admissions 
(SCADM) for approval.   

The above motion was approved by Council and forwarded to the Senate Committee on Admissions (SCADM) 
for approval on October 10, 2023. 

Thank you for providing your votes. 

Copy:      Sara Goulet, Associate Dean, Admissions, UGME 
   Elizabeth Spence, Administrator, Admissions, UGME 


